
“The Good Redeemers” Youth August Newsletter 
 
 

8/3/25  2:00-5:00pm    Pool party 
8/9/25  6:00-8:00pm    Volunteer at Consignment sale  

8/20/25  7:00pm    Back to School Conversation 

8/23/25  12:00-5:00pm   Lake Day  

  

COGS SWIMMING PARTY – AUGUST 3rd 

 
Join members of Good Shepherd for a pool party on Sunday, August 3rd, from 2-
5pm.  All ages are welcome!  Parishioner Susan Eveland has graciously invited 

church members to spend a Sunday afternoon in (or at) her swimming pool, 
which has depths of 3 to 8 feet.  Perfect for little ones and those who enjoy time 

in deeper water.  Parents or guardians should accompany young children as no 

lifeguard will be on duty.  Snacks and beverages are ok to bring along with 

water toys and floats.  Her home is at 12716 Searcy Road, Kearney, MO. 
 

VOLUNTEER AT CONSIGNMENT SALE – AUGUST 9TH 

We will be volunteering after the Rhea Lana Consignment sale on Saturday, 

August 9th, from 6-8pm.  This will benefit the NICC (Northland Infant Clothing 

Center).  We will meet at the old Marshall’s at Zona Rosa.  We should be done 

by 8pm.  Please let Laura know if you can make it.   

BACK TO SCHOOL CONVO W/DIOCESE – AUGUST 20TH 

The Diocesan Team is hosting a short 30-minute meet up with youth leaders, 

adult volunteers, parents, and clergy. Beginning at 7 pm we’ll talk about ways 

we can support each other, upcoming events and engage volunteers.   Click 

here to register and get the link… 

DAY AT SMITHVILLE LAKE – AUGUST 23RD  

Come join us for some fun in the sun at Smithville Lake on Saturday, August 23rd 

from 12-5 pm.   We will be swimming and have the opportunity to go tubing!  

Join us at Crow’s Creek Campground, Shelter #5.  Good Redeemers will provide 

the meat and drinks but ask each youth/family to bring a side to share.  Make 

sure to bring some sunscreen and your bathing suit! This is a whole family event!  

There is a $7.00 fee for each car to enter the campground.   
 



PICNIC WITH BISHOP AMY – SEPT 7 

 
The Meaux-Mobile is on the road and coming to St. Paul’s, Clinton, on Sunday, 

September 7th!   Load up the car for a Sunday drive. From 4-6 pm come enjoy 

picnic foods, games and a visit with Bishop Amy!  We plan to meet at Good 

Shepherd and ride together.  Please let Laura know if you will be attending and   

register here to let us know you’ll be there! 

 

 
 
 


